
Year 6 Summer Term 1 

As you know, year 6 have been working incredible hard towards their SATs week this term. They have 
been an absolute credit to the school and themselves and their hard work and dedication will no doubt pay 
off. SATs week was a success and the children enjoyed their bacon sandwiches and plenty of chill time, end-
ing the week with a well-deserved after SATs party celebration. Since then, the children have moved their 
focus onto writing and are again, working hard to produce some fantastic pieces of writing, demonstrating 
their knowledge of the year 6 skills. The year 4’s have also been visiting the year 6 classrooms every day to 
practice their times tables with us. This has been lovely to see and the year 6’s have flourished, taking own-
ership of their learning and supporting others. Overall, what a wonderful summer term and beautiful 
weather that has come with it!  


